
           Hemingford Abbots Annual Parish Meeting  

Wednesday 30th May 2012 at 7:00pm 

Village Hall 

18 Villagers were present. 

 
1 To approve the Minutes of the Parish Meeting held on 25th May 2011 
          The minutes of 25th May 2011 were approved.  

 
2 Report from the Parish Council for the year May 2011 to May 2012 

          The Chairman read out his report. 
 
3       Apologies Received 
         Apologies received from Cllr Ian Bates, Cllr Alan Williams and Mrs  
         Pam  Dearlove        

 
Reports by Parish/Village Representatives 

4 Iain Muspratt read his report to the Council Meeting re footpaths in the village. 
John Bows read his report to the Council Meeting in his capacity of tree            
warden for the village.  

         Pat Hurley read his report for Neighbourhood Watch 
Pam Dearlove had reported that there was nothing to report. 
Cllr Bridget Flanagan read out Ted Burleigh’s report re Hemingford Peace             
Memorial Playing Field 

         Cllr Muspratt read her report re the Village Hall. 
 
Copies of all reports are kept with the minutes. 
 

5 County Councillor and District Councillor update 

         No Councillor available. 
 
6        Open Forum 

     Mr Tim Roberts had a document which he read to the Parish Meeting, re      
     Planning applications, and also referred to the recent document which      
    was due to be presented to the District Council re a revision of the   
    Conservation Area. 

         The Chairman was asked for a vote to re-visit the document, and re-       
          advertise the original meeting, Mr Roberts maintained that the entire     
         village did not know about this important meeting, and there was not  
         adequate representation.                    
        This vote was cast, 6 votes for and 13 against  
         Motion refused 
.  
        The Meeting closed at 8:pm 
 

     

 
 
 
 
 


